
From: Joe Ash
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: For Public Comments On March 22nd - Promenade
Date: Monday, March 21, 2022 1:04:02 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

I really enjoy Greenleaf being closed to vehicle traffic.  I believe it makes for a greater
Uptown experience and in my opinion it has helped the Uptown businesses recover from the
covid-19 lockdowns.  Even tho I am no longer a City of Whittier resident, I am in Uptown at
least once a week.  Please keep Greenleaf closed to vehicle traffic.

#whittierstrong #keepgreenleafclosedtovehicles

Thank you

Joseph Ash
Pioneer Class of '92 
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